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    Dear Parents and Carers, 

    Everyone seems to have made a good start to the year, getting the hang of the new  

    guidelines and expectations – our old hands, new starters and the staff!   

    The weather is getting chillier – make sure your child has a coat in school for outdoor  

     activities – we like to get the children outside as much as possible for their learning.  

If you have not returned the emergency contact forms / pick up list, please do so 

IMMEDIATELY.  This is vital information to ensure we can keep your children safe.  If you need 

another copy, contact the office.  

*Please remember to activate your ParentPay account if you have not already done so – this can be 

used for ordering school uniform as well as for school dinners.  If you have any questions, please ask 

Mrs Hughes in the office. 

Now that we have been back a month, with school uniform available to buy, we will be expecting all 

pupils to wear school uniform from Monday 12th October. 

PLEASE SEE OVERLEAF FOR IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT CONTACTING SCHOOL IF 

YOUR CHILD HAS A POSITIVE COVID TEST RESULT. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, Mrs Owen and the Ladywell Team 

 

 KEY REMINDERS 
 

 one adult to drop off/pick up 

 use the one way system 

 keep 2m apart from other people 

 arrive for allotted times – not too early 

 book bags to school on Fridays only 

 water bottles needed daily     
 

  
 

                                                                       

 

Dates… 

Friday 16th October:  Break up for half term (please note that half term is 2 

weeks long) 

Monday 2nd November:  School restarts 

Friday 18th December:  Break up for Christmas 

Monday 21st/Tuesday 22nd December: INSET days – school is closed for pupils. 

Monday 4th January:  INSET day – school is closed for pupils 

Tuesday 5th January: School restarts for pupils 

UNIFORM 

Please remember to 

put names in all 

coats, uniform and 

PE kit. 

New and second hand 

uniform is available 

in the school office. 

***PARKING*** 
 

Please park considerately and legally. 

Use spaces in the car park or the bus bay. 

DO NOT park on the pavement, or the zig-

zag lines.  This causes an obstruction for 

pedestrians, blocks visibility for those 

pulling out of the carpark, and narrows the 

road for other traffic, including the police. 

Ysgol Babanod Ladywell  

Green Infant School 
www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk  

Email: office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs R Owen 

 

Healthy Snacks 

Fresh fruit and vegetables only.   

Slice grapes lengthwise (we are unable to do this in school). 

http://www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk/
mailto:office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child receives a POSITIVE Covid test 

result, you must inform school immediately, by 

phoning 01686 626303 

If you receive the result during an evening or 

weekend when school is closed, please phone   

07376 085896. 

Leave a message if no-one answers.   

This is to give school as much time as possible 

to implement any contact tracing and isolation 

advice in partnership with the Test, Trace and 

Protect protocol. 

This number will be monitored at times when 

school is closed. 

This phone number must NOT be used  

for any other purpose. 

Thank you 


